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New Members  
 

William & Tina Cho 

Jim Keogh 
 

Henry Weber 
 

Sheri & Joe Barainca 
 

Duane Lodridge & Michelle Faurot 
 

Jerry & Tina Hughes 

Marty & Christina Willett 

Nick & Marianne Anthony 

Kirk & Roberta Johnson 

George & Linda Jablon 

Gary Martin & Patty Miller 

Cary Groth & Carol Scott 

Bryce Larsen & Eryn Blanchard 

Eric & Terah Larson  

Ken & Darylene Shepard 

Kendall Burner 

Randy & Elizabeth Sotka 

Bob & Gladys Hoover 

Beth & Miguel Carbone 

Jordan & Paula Paust 

 

 

 

 

It’s been a busy month 

for us here at the Club.  

We want to welcome all 

the new members who 

have joined us 

recently. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy New Year, everyone! 

 

With the mild winter and excellent playing 

conditions, the amount of cart traffic is doing 

significant damage to our frozen turf without any 

chance of recovery until spring.   Even though the 

grass is for the most part dormant, it still needs 

moisture to survive, and so far we're not getting 

much precipitation.  We are seriously close to going 

'Carts on paths only'.  We don't want to that, and are 

monitoring the conditions daily.  Part of our plan is 

alternating weekly course closures, and we think this 

will help relieve the pressure to our turf.  Also, we 

are going to path only on the short par 4's, since there 

just isn't enough entry and exit positions to use with 

the limited space available.  The more compact the 

space, the more concentrated the cart traffic.  So the 

holes we're referring to, besides all par 3's, are #17 

and #18 Legend and #5 Challenge.  We've done this 

before, so it isn't anything new.  For you members 

who have been around awhile, you know the serious 

consequences of a dry winter, coupled with much 

daily play and then coming into spring with a whole 

lot of dead turf.  Nobody wants to see that again, ever.  

Also, when we do have some snow cover, and we're 

allowing carts, please drive around the snow, or it 

could leave damage.  I don't know about you, but 

we're all hoping for some snow, or at least a little rain.   

Thanks for being a member! 

 

 

Jerry L. Mathews, CGCS 

Certified Golf Course Superintendent 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   

Cassies Corner 
 

 

It’s 2018 and up at The Club 

we are deep into engagement 

season! The holidays through 

Valentine’s Day is the busiest 

time of year for a couple deciding to take the next steps.  

So you, or someone you know, is engaged?! Congrats! First 

thing to do is to figure out your priorities as a couple with 

regard to budget, location, date, etc. Next, we always 

recommend hiring a wedding planner. Lastly, enjoy your 

time together….so many people get caught up in the 

stresses of wedding planning that they forget the real reason 

they got engaged in the first place! Do not let this happen to 

you. 

There have been some changes at the Club as well, 

including the new addition of myself as the Director of 

Events and Tournament Sales. My sole focus over the next 

month or so is to get as many people through our doors to 

show them the beauty of the Club (inside and out) and our 

event spaces. There is also the addition of having a ‘tented 

event’ out on our ceremony green. This is especially crucial 

when our indoor areas are already reserved or if weather 

becomes an issue. Some slight remodeling of our outdoor 

ceremony green to level some spots will occur later this 

spring to accommodate these changes.  

As always, The Club at ArrowCreek is available for 

Members and Non-Members and taking reservations for 

corporate events or meetings, birthday parties, baby 

showers, holiday parties and more! Dates fill up quickly so 

be sure to inquire with me in the Administration Offices as 

soon as possible. Thank you for the warm welcome I have 

received so far and to those of you I have had the pleasure 

of meeting. I look forward to meeting more Members in the 

coming months. 

Be sure to follow us on Facebook @theclubatarrowcreek 

and Instagram @arrowcreekweddingsandevents  

Cassie Pete - Director of Events and Tournament Sales 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just because it’s winter time doesn’t mean you have to put 

away those golf clubs.  The courses will remain open all 

winter as long as there isn’t snow on the ground.  Start 

times will vary depending on frost so be sure to check the 

Member website or call the golf shop for the latest 

information.   

 

As Members you also have access to The Trevino Golf 

Institute indoor practice facility.  TGI has several indoor 

heated hitting bays as well as a great indoor putting area to 

keep your game “red hot” all winter!  Stop by the golf shop 

and see Josh for more details. 

 

We will be hosting several “Frozen Arrow” golf 

tournaments throughout the off-season.  These tournaments 

will be team events with a variety of different formats open 

to all Members and Guests.  The next Frozen Arrow 

tournament is Saturday, Jan. 13th.  In addition we will 

continue to host Game Improvement Clinics and Snow 

Bunnies for Ladies as the weather allows.  Please visit the 

member website or call the golf shop for more details. 

 

Jeremy Budge 

Director of Golf 
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Members, 

 What a year 2017 turned out to be.  Our team here at ArrowCreek has worked extra 

hard this past year to make memorable experiences in every aspect of what we do.  

Although; with the loss of Jayson, he helped build the staff to what we’ve become and helped 

set a precedence of top standards for our members that will be carried on long after his 

departure.  I can’t wait to see what this year will become but I assure you it will be SOOOO 

GOOD! Here are some comments from your fellow members. 

 

Chow, 

Chef Kevin  

Professional sustenance assembly technician 

Please give the entire staff our 

thanks for a fantastic New Year’s 

Eve party last night!! Everything, 

the food, (the fish, veggies, etc.) 

decorations, service, and 

organization were fabulous! You 

all, this staff, are awesome, the 

best we’ve seen in our 4 years at 

the Club.  

What a great time! 

 

 

I just want to compliment your 

team and say they did a 

wonderful job in supporting 

the “Blind Squirrels Almost 

Hibernation Holiday Party”. 

Everyone had a wonderful time. 

 

 

Thank you for making the Holiday 
Tea Yesterday a huge success.   

All the members reviews and 
comments were outstanding. 

The Food, the Service, the 
decorations.   We were spot on!!! 

 

On behalf of the HOA Social 

Committee, I want to thank you for 

the fantastic party last night. 

Everyone I have talked to has said 

that it was the best holiday party 

ever! The food was fantastic; the 

service fabulous, and the layout of 

traffic flow and tables worked really 

well. 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

  

Clubs within a Club 



 

 

 

 


